
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1 April 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 
For those families working in health or essential services that have required supervision of 

their children during this week, Week 9, St Lawrence’s will remain open between Monday 6 

April and Thursday 9 April 2020 for supervision.  

 

Please note that students will not be completing remote learning on site during this time, as 

Term 1 officially finishes for students on Friday 3 April 2020. To allow St Lawrence’s staff to 

be prepared for Remote Learning in Term 2, the school has engaged Kids Hub to provide 

supervision between 8.45am and 3.10pm at no cost to families. Those families that are 

already enrolled in Kids Hub OSHC can still access before and after school care during that 

time. 

 

We ask that you please advise admin@stlps.wa.edu.au if your child/ren will be attending on 

any day/s next week by 12.00pm tomorrow, 2 April 2020.  

 

Students attending the school will need to be at Pre Primary no earlier than 8.45am. 

Students are able to wear casual dress and bring a hat, water bottle, recess and lunch. 

 

Warm regards 

 

 

Sharon MacDonald 

Office Manager 
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